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Society News, Notes Sc Mail 
Missing Photo Credits from Last Issue 

After publication of the last issue of THE GEORGE WRIGHT FORUM (Vol. 18, 
No. 3 , on managing recreation use in parks), we received word that the 
photos in Myron F. Floyd's article, "Managing National Parks in a 
Multicultural Society: Searching for Common Ground," should have been 
credited to Nina S. Roberts, doctoral candidate at Colorado State University 
and research associate at Student Conservation Association. This includes the 
cover photo, showing a family of tourists at a mountain overlook. Our 
apologies to Ms. Roberts for failing to give her credit for these fine 
photographs. 

2001 GWS Board Election Results 
This fall's Board election proved to the closest in GWS history—so close, in 
fact, that the members of the Nominating Committee (who are in charge of 
tallying votes) felt compelled to do a recount to confirm the result. The final 
tally found the three candidates for the Board—Gillian Bowser, Abby Miller, 
and Rick Smith—separated by only a handful of votes, with Smith and Miller 
garnering the most. The result was so close that the Board unanimously 
decided to offer Bowser an appointed slot on the Board, which she has 
accepted. We are extremely pleased to be able to have all three of these well-
qualified individuals on board to help guide the Society over the next 
triennium. 

2001 GWS Conference Proceedings Published 
By the time you read this, Crossing Boundaries in Park Management: 
Proceedings of the 11th Conference on Research and Resource Management in 
Parlis and on Public Lands, will be hot off the press (and the CD burner, since 
it is also available as a series of PDF files on CD). This book is the record of 
the 2001 GWS biennial conference held last April in Denver. The volume has 
71 papers from the conference covering a wide range of topics. Full-week and 
two-day registrants at the conference will receive a copy of the proceedings 
automatically. If you'd like to order a copy, here are your options: 

• The paper edition (426 pp. , softbound) is $20 postpaid to USA 
addresses; additional postage applies elsewhere. 

• The CD edition is $10 postpaid to USA addresses; additional postage 
applies elsewhere. It will contain each chapter as an individual PDF 
file, as well as a PDF file of the entire book to facilitate keyword 
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